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Kahnawà:ke Sovereign Wealth Fund 
closes Toronto Stock Exchange 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the community that 
representatives of the Kahnawà:ke Sovereign Wealth Fund (KSWF) 
will be participating in a ceremony at the Toronto Stock Exchange 
(TSX) today by ringing the bell at 4pm to close the trading floor for the 
day.  
  
The KSWF was implemented in the summer of 2023, and since then, 
work has been done by the Investment and Revenue Committee to 
select investment firms and other business-related activities. 
  
To help celebrate the creation of the KSWF and provide media 
exposure during its first year in operation, the ceremony will take place 
in person at the Market Centre and will be broadcast live on BNN 
Bloomberg. The market closing events are also live-streamed on 
YouTube, featured on TSX.com and TMX.com, and shared through 
Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn. The coverage will increase the fund’s 
visibility and enhance its investment opportunities.  
  
“This is an exciting and unique opportunity for us that will allow us to 
promote the Kahnawà:ke Sovereign Wealth Fund on an international 
stage,” said Ohén:ton í:iente Ratitsénhaienhs Kahsennenhawe Sky-
Deer. “The more opportunities there are to create business 
relationships, the better we can position ourselves to accomplish our 
Mission of creating short and long-term socioeconomic prosperity for 
Kahnawà:ke.”  
  
One of the key objectives of the KSWF is to respect a minimum 10-
year period where all KSWF capital and income will remain within the 
fund to grow the community’s asset base before any dividends will be 
considered.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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